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Aughrim,
Co Wicklow.
Y14 WY18
Ireland

The Nomination Committee,
European Association of Hospital Pharmacists (EAHP)
 Boulevard Brand Whitlock 87 
Box 11 (4th floor), 
1200 Brussels, 
Belgium

27th January 2024

Esteemed members of the nomination committee,
I am writing to express my desire to be considered as a candidate for the Board Member election due to take place in this year’s General Assembly.
In the past I have been an Internal Auditor (2018 -2021) and   I would be honoured to contribute more directly to the mission of the EAHP as a board member.
I have been a member of our national organisation’s (Hospital Pharmacists Association of Ireland) executive since October 2016 and I have been exposed to the diverse challenges that the profession faces, both nationally and internationally. Whilst my own professional background is diverse and, perhaps shows generalism as a specialty, I believe this allows me to maintain an impartiality when searching for solutions in complex situations. 
If I elected to the board I would be a willing and enthusiastic assistant to more experienced members and happy to acquire any additional skills to fulfill my obligations.

Yours sincerely,

[image: ]
[bookmark: _GoBack]____________________
Declan P. O’Sullivan
image1.jpeg
DP9 futhovin




